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                        30 October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers,           
 

Parent Teacher Meetings – Week beginning 6th November 
 
Welcome back after the half term break. As you will have seen in the Newsletter diary 
dates, next week we will be holding ‘Parent and Teacher meetings’ after school. These 
are an excellent opportunity to find out how your child has settled into their new class, 
hear about the progress they are making and their next steps, to find out how you can 
support your child at home and ask any questions you may have.  
 
Each day this week, there will be a sign-up sheet outside the classroom for you to choose 
a day and timeslot suitable to your family. If you are unable to make one of the allocated 
times, please speak to the teacher about another date which may be convenient.  
 
I would like to encourage all families to sign up to a meeting to enable us to all work 
together to best support your child’s learning and development. 
 
With best wishes, 
 

 
 
Jo Greathead 
Headteacher 
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